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Quite a lot has been going on since last month.  Down the Field you will notice some new starting 
tables made from plastic pallets and crates, with wooden tops.  These are pretty much rot proof 
and, if damaged will probably only need a few Ty-wraps to fix them.  A big Thank You to Steve 
White, Malcolm and Mark for gathering the parts and building them, mostly on a single Thursday 
morning.
This month's meeting asked and answered a couple of questions with regards to upcoming 
events.  Firstly, the Club Build suggested last month has been decided on and a date has been 
set.  The model is a Flite Test 'Bloody Wonder Mk111' and the event (possibly RC combat) will 
join the October FunFly on Sunday 20th October.  All the required details are available on the 
Club Facebook page along with a link for the plans.  Failing that, here's the basics:  Made from 
5mm foamboard (available from Hobbycraft, 4 x A1 sheets for £12).  The motor is a 2836 
1120Kv 270W unit (Steve has them).  If you have problems getting the plans, contact this 
Newsletter and I'll e-mail a copy out to you.
The other question and answer was about an End of Summer BBQ, a provisional date was set for 
Sunday 6th October as a Bring Your Own Food Event.

The new starting tables. The Bloody Wonder, and yes, it can takeoff 

vertically.
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Upcoming Events
Oct 2024
Wed 2nd

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well 

Sun 6th

Club Provisional End of Summer 

BBQ ­ Bring your own food.

Sun 13th

Buckminster Swapmeet.

Sun 20th

Club 'Bloody Wonder' and FunFly 

Events.

Sept 2024
Wed 4th

Club Meeting at the Wishing Well 

Sun 15th

Club FunFly Event.

Sat/Sun 21st & 22nd

Scale Helicopter Fly­in ­ 

Buckminster.

Fri/Sat/Sun 27th to 29th

Best of British & Laser Engine 

Fly­In ­ Buckminster.

This month's Spotlight Model is Jon's new 
Evolution Fusion.  Running on a 3547, 1190Kv 
motor and a 4S 1500mAh LiPo. Jon has 
kindly provided a write up for it, so here it 
is.  "This plane in the right hands will give 
any of our most experienced pilots a run for 
their money. Unfortunately l shall be flying 
it so panic over lads. The build went almost 
to plan but there were some minor 
alterations to be made by the same person 
that completed the excellent, fantastic, 
professional, faultless, brilliant covering 
job. Thank you Malcolm.".

Finally, road works are closing the Bourne end of South Fen Road again.  The closures are from 
8pm to 6am during this week (about gone now) and for the whole of the weekend (7th/8th 
September).  They're resurfacing from the start of the road to the allotments.  One day they 
may get to the bit that really needs doing !

A bit of combat practice between Steve 

White and Mark.

Mark with a recently acquired Tucano, on 

approach after a successful flight.


